Submission ID: 3333

On behalf of Ms Dyball, Ms Hall and SR Whitwell & Co, please take this message as the formal
request to speak at the next Open Floor Hearing and the next Compulsory Acquisitions Hearing
regarding the land at Pakenham Fen.

We believe the Examining Authority would benefit from a site visit to the meadows - we
understand that they have visited informally from afar, but are not aware that they have actually
walked the meadows - please take this representation as a formal invite to visit the site.



